
 

 

Piqua City Schools 

Pay to Play Fees 

2022-2023 

 
Parents, 

 

Piqua City Schools is once again waiving all district ‘Pay to Play’ participation fees 

for the 2022-2023 school year.  This includes all district athletics and music 

program participation fees as outlined below.  Additional program fees may still 

apply and will be shared by the coach/advisor when the season begins. 

 

Our goal is to keep the cost of participation low so students may have more 

opportunities to join extracurricular activities.  We will continue to reassess our 

ability to do this yearly and communicate to parents accordingly.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dwayne A. Thompson 
Superintendent 

Piqua City Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


